
2021 MEMBERSHIP FORM (May 1, 2021 - April 30, 2022)   New___ Renewal___

Please Print Your Contact Information:

Name: First__________________________  Last_____________________________________

Other names if Family Membership: _______________________________________________

Primary Address______________________________________________________________

City____________________________ State______________ Zip Code___________________

Telephone_________________________________Cell________________________________

SUMMER or OTHER ADDRESS: _______________________________________

City____________________________ State_________________ Zip Code________

EMAIL ADDRESS (please print legibly) ____________________________________
Your email address will only be used to provide short e-newsletters about events and info, we will never share your email address with anyone.

Individual Membership $15.00_________        Family Membership $30.00_________

Sustaining Membership $100_________         Lifetime Membership $500 _________

I would like to give an additional donation in the amount of $________ Total: _________

____Check enclosed, payable to MFM
____ Charge my credit card # __________________________ CSV ______ Exp. Date __________

Signature _____________________________________________________

Please write check payable to MFM - Mail to: MFM, PO Box 154, Rangeley, ME  04970
(If you would like a membership card, please include a SASE with your membership form)

Your membership ensures that we will endure and accomplish our goals. With your membership, we hope you
will help to support MFM efforts, in whatever way you are able to.  Be part of a team that works together!

Please indicate those areas where you could provide some time and talent:

___Grounds/building Maintenance   ___Events/Fundraising ____Office/Clerical work     ___ Docent/Artifact Display   ___



Maine Forestry Museum, PO Box 154, 221 Stratton Road, Rangeley, ME 04970
(207) 864-3939       www.MaineForestryMuseum.org

The Maine Forestry Museum is a 501(c)3 non-profit organization. All contributions are tax-deductible.
Thank you for your support!


